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5th March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 have been invited to Wesley Place on Tuesday 27th March where they will take part in 
workshops based on the Easter story.  Refreshments will be provided so there is no need to 
provide a snack for break (unless your child has a specific dietary need). We will leave school as 
soon as the register has been taken and will return by lunch time.  
 
Please grant permission on ParentMail or complete the permission slip below and return to school 
as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss McArdle 
 
 
 
 

 
Wesley Place – Year 5 
 
I give permission for my child to walk to and from Wesley Place on Tuesday 27th March. 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian’s name: ____________________________________ 
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